GEA Officers’ Meeting Minutes
6 pm, Wednesday, February 29, 2012
Attending: Ted, Beth, Jackie, Dan, Megan, Rachel, Alyssa

I. New Business:

A. Ted’s meeting with Salazar was very successful in addressing issues such as the language exam, MFA credits, funding concerns, and access to 1006. 
· Language exam – Salazar offered to look over a draft of a letter, however, it sounds like there are going to be future changes to the language exam requirement to make it reflect more applicable skills such as reading and comprehension rather than straight translation. This issue will be brought up at the GEC meeting, so the GEA decided to hold off on writing any kind of letter since this problem may resolve itself through the department.
· MFA credits – Don is supposedly looking into it
· Funding for PhD – on March 15th the department will receive information regarding possible funding lines for next year. There is concern about if the department does not have gradjucts, it will affect the incoming class.
· 1006 – Shannon suggested that the department makes copies of the key to 1006 which the GEA will distribute.
II. Old Business:

B. Speaker. Specific plans for SSF’s visit will be arranged. The GEA decided on the Women’s Studies lounge so Megan will look into booking that for April 12th for 3-7pm. The GEA decides to approach SSF about also doing a working lunch to discuss an article with some of the graduate students. Since time was an issue, we decide to make a number of decisions about dinner etc. over email. Details about how funds will be dispersed from the department and the New India Forum were also discussed. 
C. Reading Groups: Both reading groups will try to arrange the next meeting around material by SSF.  
D. Abstracts Workshop. Dan discussed the Abstracts workshop with Prof. Joshi, and she suggested we hold a workshop on Comps instead. We decide to schedule a Comps workshop for the Fall, but the Abstracts workshop was a priority due to student feedback. 
E. Alyssa. Supposedly each professor will hopefully be scheduled to do at least one talk per semester on their specialty. We hope to plan for an event in the Fall. We hope to arrange the The Treehouse books event for the week of April 16-20. Need to coordinate with Eli. If this arrangement doesn’t work, we can put off the event until the Fall as a type of meet and greet for the department.
F. Caitlin: The Oscars event was attended by 12 people and we made about $40. The budget is up to $140.
G. Rachel: Various technical difficulties on the FYW database. Rachel is looking into tech assistance.
H. Dan and Jackie: We decide to wait for the comps workshop in order to collect comp exam lists.
I. Next Happy Hour: Tiffany will coordinate.
J. Next Meeting: March 28th, 6pm, at Barnes and Nobles
